St. Paul’s Lutheran Preschool
605 S. Center St. 574-546-28438
stpaulsbremen.church

Give thanks in all circumstances, for this is God’s will

~ for you in Christ Jesus. 1 Thess. 5:18

Preschool Staff:

Mrs. Christie Wonnacott - Lead Teacher
Mrs. Kelly Thornton - Teacher

Mrs. Sandy Yoder - Aide

Show and Tell: Show and tell is a way for children to

develop verbal and social skills.

The children in the Beginner Class will have show
and tell once or twice a month and will be asked to
bring specific things. Watch the calendar for dates
and directions.

The Me Bag: The children in the Pre-kindergarten
group will be bringing home the Me Bag one week
this year. (We choose one child at a time) The child
may fill the bag with several pictures or things that
tell something about him or her. A note will
accompany the bag.

Snacks: Your assistance in providing nutritious
snacks is greatly appreciated! Please feel free to
sign up on the bulletin board by the classrooms. At
the present time, the number of students on most
days is about 18, with 3 staff members. Reminder
notes will be sent home with those who sign up and
will include the number needed.

Book Club: The November Firefly Book Club order
form will be sent home soon. If you would like to
order online our class code is WD468. The due
date for ordering books is November 29th. Please
make checks payable to St. Paul's Lutheran
Preschool.

Chapel: Every week Pastor Wonnacott will be
leading a short Chapel service for the preschool
children. Parents may stay and attend Chapel with
their children at 9:30. Watch the calendar as the
chapel dates alternate between Pre-K and Beginner
groups. We will have chapel time with St. Paul's K-8
students on the last Wednesday of each month at 11
am.

Thanksgiving Worship: Please join us for worship
on Wednesday, Nov. 24th at 7:00 pm as we give
thanks to God for His abundant blessings.
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Family Info: Please notify us of any changes that
occur in your family (address, sickness, death in the
family, etc.) so that we can better serve your child.

Book Bags: If at all possible, please provide your
child with a backpack or bag large enough to hold
papers, projects, and library books. PLEASE TAKE
TIME TO REMOVE AND LOOK AT YOUR CHILD’S
WORK AND OTHER IMPORTANT PAPERS! When
sending payments or notes to preschool, it would be

helpful to put them in the main compartment of the
child's school bag which is checked daily.

Checks: Please know that all checks sent to
preschool (including those for book orders) should be
made out to St. Paul's Lutheran Preschoaol. Thank
you!

PTL Meeting: (Parent Teacher League)
Nov. 4th at 3:30 pm. All parents welcome!

NO SCHOOL: There will be no preschool
Monday, Nov. 22 - Friday, Nov. 26 for
Thanksgiving Break.

Stone Soup: To celebrate Thanksgiving we will be
making “Stone Soup” with the children on Friday,
Nov. 12. The Beginner class is welcome to join
us! We ask each child to bring one vegetable to cut
up (with safety knives) and add to our soup. They
may also bring in a can of vegetables or small
package of frozen vegetables. Family and friends
may join us at 11:00 am to taste our soup. This is a
fun tradition here that is more than 30 years old!
Watch for more information.



